Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Quest Corporation of America, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation, District Six, announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: Thursday, November 17, 2016, 5:30 p.m. – 7:30 p.m.
PLACE: Shenandoah Park, Community Recreation Center, 1800 SW 21st Avenue, Miami, Florida 33145
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management Number: 432639-6-22-01
FAP Number: 0202 054P
ETDM Number: 14230
Project Description: Project Development and Environment (PD&E) Study, State Road (SR) 90/SW 8th Street and SW 7th Street from SR 9/SW 27th Avenue to Brickell Avenue, Miami-Dade County, Florida.
The purpose of the PD&E Study is to evaluate improvements along the project corridor including the interchanges at SW 7th Street and SW 8th Street and Interstate 95 (I-95) to improve traffic operations, improve the existing and future physical, operational and safety deficiencies, promote a Complete Streets corridor, and improve access to the Brickell financial district and urban neighborhood.

This is a Project Advisory Group (PAG) Meeting. The PAG serves as an advisory group and key participant in the transportation decision making process. The PAG will assist the project team to ensure the community’s needs and concerns are addressed in the development and evaluation of the proposed project alternatives. Engineering, environmental, socioeconomic and cost factors will be considered to develop a recommended alternative.
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Ms. Bao-Ying Wang, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (305)470-5211, baoying.wang@dot.state.fl.us or 1000 NW 111 Avenue, Room 6251, Miami, FL 33172.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least seven (7) days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Mr. Steven Craig James, RLA at (305)470-5221 or steven.james@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: Bao-Ying Wang, P.E., FDOT Project Manager, at (305)470-5211 or baoying.wang@dot.state.fl.us. Additional information is available on the project website at http://www.fdotmiamidade.com/CalleOchoStudy.html.
